
 

 

        

             

Board Communiqué 
 

This communiqué highlights key discussions of interest at the North Metropolitan Health Service (NMHS) 
Board’s most recent meeting which was held on 28 February 2020 at the Anita Clayton Centre, Public 
Health. 

At this meeting; 

 The Board was welcomed to the Anita Clayton Centre and were provided with the opportunity to 
meet with several staff members over morning tea. 

 Dr Soniya Nanda, Chief Dental Officer provided the Board with an update and overview of the State 
Oral Health Plan and progress to date. 

 The Chief Executive outlined current NMHS key issues which included a detailed update regarding 
Corona Virus. 

 The Board Chair provided an update regarding extension of Board members tenures noting that all 
those expiring on 30 June 2020 have been extended except for A/Professor Christopher Etherton-
Beer who has advised he is unable to extend his tenure at this time. 

 Each Board Committee Chair provided their minutes for information and spoke to the work being 
undertaken to address their Work Plans. 

 

The next regular meeting of the NMHS Board is scheduled to be held on Friday 27 March 2020 at King 
Edward Memorial Hospital. 

 
 
Jim McGinty 
Chair 
North Metropolitan Health Service Board 
28 February 2020 
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